
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

                         Friday 20th November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, Staff Team and Governors,  
 

Please find below and attached information about what’s coming up for Christmas which the Friends of BJS 

have been busy organising… 
 

Roll up roll up, it's time for the Christmas online bottle tombola!  

We know how much you love this one. The chance to restock your drinks cupboard, just in time for 

Christmas. Buy your tickets between now and Monday 7th December - the more you buy, the more chances 

you have of winning a tombola prize. £1 buys you 2 'spins'. Or get 10 go’s for £5 or 20 for £10. You get the 

idea...draw is on Tuesday 8th December. Please bring in donations (bottles/jars of pretty much anything – 

please ensure sealed) on Friday 4th December when the children can wear mufti. For more details see 

attached flyer.  
 

Create a beautiful wreath 

One of our lovely mums (Fiona Kimbell) has very kindly offered to host some wreath making workshops 

(subject to restrictions allowing us to) in December. These are open to all, regardless of your craft skills! What 

a lovely way to start the festive season. All materials and guidance provided, along with a mince pie and a 

glass of mulled wine, for £20. Full details in the attached flyer.  
 

School tea towels 

The children have been busy drawing their self-portraits for the Busbridge Junior CofE School tea towel.  We 

can't guarantee that they will encourage children to help with the dishes but they do make a great Christmas 

present so get your orders in now! £5 each. More details in the attached flyer. 
 

Festive bake off 

Calling all budding young bakers to get busy in the kitchen. Enter our fantastic Christmas competition to win 

a golden ticket for Godalming Delights. No need to bring your bake into school - just make your masterpiece, 

photograph it, send us the photo, and then eat and enjoy. Entry £3 - please submit photos by Sunday 13th 

December. See attached flyer for more details. 
 

Hamper Raffle  

A reminder that we are asking children to bring in their donations for the luxury hampers next Friday 27th 

November. Children may wear mufti in return for their donation. 
 

Amazon Smile 

While we recognise that many people will be supporting the local high street and retailers as much as they 

can this Christmas, if you do happen to be shopping on Amazon, remember that you can raise extra money 

for Busbridge Junior School when you shop through Amazon Smile (smile.amazon.co.uk) and select Busbridge 

Junior School as your charitable cause. 
 

Thank you all so much for your support 

Friends of BJS 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
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